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20 December 2019

Mr Jonathan Blakey
General Manager—Commercial and Regulation 
DBCT Management Pty Ltd 
PO Box 7823 Waterfront Place 
Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr Blakey

DBCT review event: change in reference tonnage

I am writing to advise you that the Queensland Competition Authority has approved DBCT Management's 
November 2019 application to amend the reference tariff from $2.5127 per tonne to $2.5153 per tonne, applying 
from 1 January 2020 to 30 June 2020.

The approval is made in accordance with the Dalrymple Bay Coal Terminal access undertaking 2017 (sch. C, part A, 
cl. 4(e)).

Should you require further information, please contact George Passmore on (07) 3222 0545.

Yours sincerely

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer
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